

City of San Antonio

John Courage Councilman District 9

INTERDEPARTMENTAL MEMORANDUM

To:

Tina J. Flores, City Clerk

From:

Councilman John Courage

Subject:

Boards & Commissions Appointment

Date:

June 9, 2021

I wish to appoint Mr. Marco Barros to represent District 9 on The Zoning Commission. The individual's application is forthcoming to the Office of the City Clerk. Please forward this nomination for Council Approval at the next Council Meeting.

John Courage, Councilmember, District 9